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H.E. Dr. Minendra Rijal, Honorable Minister  
Ministry of Information and Communication 
Singha Durbar, Kathmandu 
Nepal 
 
Your Excellency, 
 
It is with the utmost concern and compassion the world has learned about 
the devastation and personal tragedies caused by the recent earthquakes in 
Nepal.  
 
On behalf of the full membership of ICANN’s Governmental Advisory 
Committee (GAC), with representatives of 151 governments and 32 IGOs 
from around the world, as Chairman of the GAC, I wish to convey our 
deepest sympathy and condolences to the people of Nepal in these most 
distressing times, while assuring you that our warmest thoughts are with all 
in your country who have suffered losses and injuries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Thomas Schneider 
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee 
 
 
 


